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The Goffstown School Board is pleased to announce that on 04/04/22, Caroline Racine was unanimously appointed to 
fill the vacant seat on the Goffstown School Board.  Ms. Racine was appointed consistent with RSA 197:26, 
and Goffstown School Board policies BBBE and BBBE-R.  The Board welcomes Ms. Racine and looks forward to working 
with her to continue to support public education in Goffstown.   
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